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AT OUR SEPTEMBER MEETING  
Detective Porter spoke about 3 issues. The issues were CC# on police 

reports, Citizen/Clergy Public Safety Academy Class and Crime pattern 

use Newark Police App. 

a) Newark Police department has a new system. CC# will not be on 

police report except for accidental reports. 

b)  Citizen/Clergy Public Safety Academy Class will begin Tuesday, 

October 10, 2017 from 6 to 9 pm. It is 1 night a week for 8 weeks. See 

flyer attached. 

c) Newark Police App- Newark police have an app for smart phone 

that can be download on your phone. It is Newarkpd.org. He discussed 

crime stats in our area. This is considered the 4th precinct in the west ward. 

He shows us how to us the police app and features. 

 

 

A MUGGING AT GUN POINT TOOK PLACE 
One of our neighbors was held up at gun point on Sanford Place in their 

drive way on Thursday October 5, 2017 around 9:00 pm.  Thank God, 

they didn’t take anything and the young man didn’t get hurt.  They were 

looking for money only and he didn’t have anything on him.  The 

suspects, about three black young men were seen getting into a light 

gray or white car 

 

 

OFFICERS 

Coordinator - Valerie Crute 
Vice Chair - Robbie Seabrooks 

Secretary - Valerie Johnson 
Treasurer - Chevonne Cheatam 

Captains -      Debby Strong 
Harold White 
Vicki Levine 

Cynthia Alford 
 

NEXT MEETING 

     Igbo Anglican Church 
     844 Sanford Ave  
     Newark, NJ  07111 
     2nd Thursday of the Month 
    October 12, 2017 @7:00pm 
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL 
Valerie Crute 973-432-8928 

 

MEETING AGENDA 

Officers 
By-Laws 
Non-Profit 
Come let your voice be heard. 
Speaker: Detective Al Porter  
Topic:  Public Safety 

 
 

 

 

SANFORD PLACE BLOCK ASSOCIATION 

& FRIENDS 

 BLOCK PARTY WAS A SUCCESS. 
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FROM THE DESK OF SENATOR RON RICE 

  

1044 SOUTH ORANGE AVE.  

NEWARK, NJ 07106 

PHONE NUMBER: (973) 371-5665 

  

  

  

 Rice Statement on NJDOE Vote Returning Newark Public 

Schools to Local Control 

  
TRENTON – Senator Ronald L. Rice (D-Essex), co-chair of the Joint Committee on the Public Schools, issued the following 
statement on the New Jersey State Board of Education vote today to return Newark Public Schools to full local control: 
  
“I commend the state board for finally recognizing the importance of returning the Newark school district back to local control. The 
reality is that states cannot run school districts, and we have proven that in Newark, Paterson and Jersey City where the schools 
were held under control for more than two decades. 
  
“I want to applaud Mayor Baraka and his team for taking on this issue at the start of his administration and beginning work 
immediately with the state, the local board of education, unions and others to make this day possible. This has not been an easy 
process. I also want to recognize the delegation of elected officials and advocates, including members of the Education Law 
Center, who traveled to Washington D.C. with us two years ago to speak to the Secretary of Education about the condition of our 
school district under state control. All of us coming together helped to lay the foundation for this action. 
  
“This is important progress for our city, and there is still a lot of work to be done. The transition process under QSAC must be 
adhered to and the Joint Committee on the Public Schools will be monitoring that process to be sure it is followed. We will also 
need to address issues that have been created by the state, including the budget deficits that were the result of mismanagement 
by numerous state-appointed officials. Those problems cannot be handed over to the district with the expectation that they will be 
resolved without assistance from the state. 
  
“The next steps in this process will be critical and I am committed to holding state officials accountable to make sure the transition 
is done the right way and according to the law.” 
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IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD A COLLABORATED EFFORT OF OUR ELECTED OFFICIALS WILL TAKE PLACE ON THE 

CORNER OF MT VERNON AND EASTERN PARKWAY 5:00 PM WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 11, 2017.  COME OUT 

IN A SHOW OF FORCE AGAINST THE SALE OF NARCOTICS WHERE WE LIVE. 
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A SPECIAL THANKS TO 
OUR ELECTED OFFICALS 
& CITY EMPLOYEES FOR 
ALL THEIR HARD WORK 
IN HELPING TO KEEP US 
SAFE & SOUND. 
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